
From: Lotika Pai <Lotika.Pai@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 9:01 AM 

To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Post-event disclosure 5/23/2024: Reasonable Hosting Reporting 

  

Lauren, 

  

I attended the Women Employed - The Working Lunch on Thursday, May 23, 11:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. CT at 

The Hilton Chicago, 720 S. Michigan Avenue as guest of the Chicago Community Trust. My attendance 

was in connection with my official City duties. 

  

Thanks, 

Lotika 

  

  

Lotika Pai (she/her) 

Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

  

   

  

City Hall, Room 800, 121 N. LaSalle St., Chicago, IL 60602  

Office number: (312) 744-5288 

  

Subscribe to our newsletter  

Connect with BACP on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube & LinkedIn  

  

  

 

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp/provdrs/small_business_advocacy.html
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/8yrMIMW/BACPnewsletter
https://www.facebook.com/ChicagoBACP
https://instagram.com/chicagobacp
https://twitter.com/ChicagoBACP
https://youtube.com/chicagobacp
https://www.linkedin.com/company/chicagobacp


From: Lotika Pai <Lotika.Pai@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 8:51 AM 

To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Pre-event disclosure 5/23/2024: Reasonable Hosting Reporting 

  

Lauren, 

  

Good Morning! 

I will be attending the Women Employed - The Working Lunch on Thursday, May 23, 11:00 a.m. - 1:30 

p.m. CT at The Hilton Chicago, 720 S. Michigan Avenue as guest of the Chicago Community Trust. My 

attendance is in connection with my official City duties. 

https://womenemployed.org/the-working-lunch/ 

  

Thanks, 

Lotika 

  

Lotika Pai (she/her) 

Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

  

   

  

City Hall, Room 800, 121 N. LaSalle St., Chicago, IL 60602  

Office number: (312) 744-5288 

  

Subscribe to our newsletter  

Connect with BACP on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube & LinkedIn  
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